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               Scholarship

               Career in Healthcare

   

      Carol Schleif, Executive Director

                              “Committed to Maintaining Quality Healthcare”

   February 2012
draft
Dear Graduating Senior:

Thank you for your interest in applying for the $500.00 scholarship offered by Partners for Quality Healthcare.  PQH is the volunteer arm of the Wamego Hospital Foundation supporting Wamego City Hospital.
A high emphasis is placed on financial need, demonstrated interest in medical field i.e. volunteer work, employment,  job shadowing as well as academic standing and school involvement.  
Applications and supporting documents are due March 13.  You and your school counselor will be notified as soon as the selection is made.  The scholarship will be awarded at PQH’s Annual Spring Luncheon in April or May.   
Best wishes as you pursue your dreams and CONGRATULATIONS!

Sincerely,

______________________________







Carol A. Schleif, Executive Director
Wamego Hospital Foundation Board 

Lanny Bosse    Don Coleman    Shannan Flach    Amy Flinn    Bob Hunter    Trudie Hoffman    Cheri Pugh    John Watt    Charlie White
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